Craiﬂ. Sondra

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 4:16 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: Meyer CSM - La Crosse & Medary parcels
Sondra,

Since the Council approved, we the Engineering Department approve the CSM.

Scott

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 1:37 PM

To: Gallager, Matthew <gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Lenz, Bernard
<LenzB@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: RE: Meyer CSM - La Crosse & Medary parcels

The related legislation can be found at the links below.

22-0018 — Annexation Petition
22-0019 — Annexation Ordinance

21-1736 - CSM

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 1:17 PM

To: Gallager, Matthew <gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Lenz, Bernard
<lLenzB@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: RE: Meyer CSM - La Crosse & Medary parcels

Good afternoon,

The annexation legislation related to the attached CSM was approved by Council at last night’s meeting. Engineering,
CRM, and Assessor originally denied the CSM.

Please let me know if you will now be approving based on the action taken by the Common Council.

Thank you,



